
SLBT Update for the Week of October 7, 2019 

 

• The internal committee met on Monday, October 7 on several items 
including updates on any new findings on vetting of the Nokē lock 
system.  Information Technology has been in contact with Nokē and 
reports that Nokē will be updating their software system come January, 
2020, which up to this point has been unreliable. City Attorney’s Office 
and Information Technology is in the process of reviewing legal language 
of the contract with Nokē.   
 

• The Tagging Subcommittee met on Monday, October 7 to review vetting 
of the Secure XP lock along with a new cable and swage system. Staff 
supplied several examples of locks that had been hacked to the 
group.  Feelings were mixed as to whether these locks would supply the 
security needed to bring power boats back to Standley Lake.  FOSL will 
be writing up a proposal that will be presented to the SLBT next week 
that includes a “layered” locking system with both Secure XP and Nokē 
locks.     

 

 

 

 

 


